
 

Public Notice 

The Town of Beekmantown will be performing a dog enumeration, this summer beginning June 20th   

A Dog Control Officer will be going door to door to make sure all dogs have vaccinations and are 

licensed. 

All dogs older than 4 months need to be licensed and vaccinated. 

We will be educating the public, ensuring public safety, and making sure all dogs are in compliance. 

People should be sure their dogs are vaccinated and licensed before Dog Control arrives to avoid 

penalties and additional charges.  

Call or see the town clerk for details 518-563-4650. 

 

 

 

 

 


